
Green Valley Rifle & Pistol Club needs your help

A couple of days before Christmas, the NRA notified Green Valley they were canceling the Bianchi Cup 
unless Green Valley took it over.  Members of the Green Valley board, communicated with key 
personnel and vendors to gauge their support for taking this on and developed a reasonable budget.  
The positive responses and support made the decision much easier.  

Leadership Team:
Match Director – Pat Cooper
Range Directors – John Huber & Bill Martin
Range Logistics Director – Tim Cooper

Planned Bianchi Cup Schedule Dates:
Monday, May 18, 2020 – Range setup
Tuesday, May 19, 2020 – Aggregate Match, finish range setup
Wednesday, May 20, 2020 – Bianchi Cup begins
Thursday, May 21, 2020 – Bianchi Cup continues
Friday, May 22, 2020 – Ties will be shot, possible side events, banquet that evening
Saturday, May 23, 2020 – Clean-up and change over for Cameron Cup
Sunday, May 24, 2020 – Cameron Cup

We need local volunteers to work the event to keep the hotel expenses down.  Please remember that 
the NRA just handed this over to Green Valley a couple of weeks ago, so we do not have any idea what 
the pay will be, but we hope to do the best job possible for the volunteers this first year.  The Cameron 
Cup Match which is the 3rd leg of the Triple Cup Challenge is also scheduled for that Sunday, May 24th to 
allow greater participation by the international shooters.  We also need volunteers for that one day 
event.  If you can help out with these events, please fill out the attached “Volunteer Staff Availability 
Form” and send it to John Huber by February 15th.

If you can bare with us, the Board believes the Bianchi Cup can become what it was several years back, if
not better.  More information will be coming for those who volunteer to be part of the 2020 team.  

Thank you for your support

Darren Maher
President


